
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

 It is our annual Sports Day on Friday, 9 July. All students will be competing or supporting 

and will therefore be out doors all afternoon. With this in mind, we ask you to ensure that 

your child arrives to school with plenty of water, sunscreen and perhaps a hat.  

All students are to arrive to school in full PE kit, students must also wear navy tracksuit 

bottoms (or similar) when in normal lessons.   

Sadly, this year parents are not able to attend, but may I take this opportunity to thank 

you for your support ahead of the day and hope to see you at a school event very soon.   

Kind regards  

Mr Milner  

Director of Sport 

PE Department  

 
 
 
 


